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To Whom It May Concern, 
 
I am pleased to provide a reference for Stephanie Gravier who served as the Head Chef on board the 
motor yacht Planet Nine for four years from 22/06/18 to 09/06/22. 
 
Stephanie initially joined Planet Nine as the sole Head Chef and was instrumental in Planet Nines 
early charter success as a brand new yacht to the charter market at the time, showcasing her 
culinary talent, dedication and professionalism. After the setup phase she moved into a rotational 
role but remained our principal head chef. 
 
Planet Nine is an explorer type yacht and Stephanie excelled working in challenging and remote 
environments where her refusal to lower standards illustrated her adaptability, efficiency and ability 
to deliver under pressure. She won a prestigious yacht chef competition during her tenure on board. 
Her culinary versatility and expertise in a wide variety of styles both in presentation and taste, 
delighted our high-profile guests.  
 
Stephanie continuously pursued excellence, attending training courses in her own time to enhance 
her skills. She effectively managed the galley department, earning respect from her team. Her 
professionalism, work ethic, positive attitude, and leadership made her a role model for the wider 
crew. 
 
We were saddened when Stephanie decided to take time out from yachting, but we wholeheartedly 
recommend her for any large yacht head chef position where she will undoubtedly excel for any 
future employer. Her commitment to high standards and her outstanding performance are beyond 
question. 
 
If you have further inquiries, please feel free to contact me at the contact details below. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Rob Williamson 

Captain 
MY Planet Nine 
00447968 725856 
captain@yachtP9.com 
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	 	 	 	 	 24th	July	2022	
To whom it may concern, 
 
Stephanie Gravier was employed as Head Chef on MY Planet Nine from June 2018 until June 
2022. Planet Nine is an extremely busy yacht and often runs back-to-back between private 
use and charters without time in between. This means the chefs need to be extremely well 
organised to maintain the highest level of food service to guests while prepping for the next 
charter, including ordering, organising, and storing of provisions.  
 
Stephanie’s menus and food preparation are of the highest quality, and often the highlight of 
any charter. I can always rely on Stephanie to win over charter guests. Equally, she has the 
ability to continually deliver fresh food ideas over extended periods of two or three months. 
No matter how long guests are on board, they always leave the table feeling that was their 
best dining experience. 
 
Stephanie was on board with me when COVID-19 first struck while we were preparing for a 
charter. She was a continual source of support and always willing to do anything to make the 
charter a success. In crazy and uncertain times, Stephanie is determined to make anything 
possible.  
 
I wish Stephanie all the best in her yachting career. She will be an excellent addition to any 
crew, and I look forward to working with her in the future. 
 
 
 
Best Regards, 
Philip 
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
Best	regards,	
Philip	Atkinson	
Captain	
MY	Planet	Nine	
+49	17636875543	
captain2@yachtP9.com		
















